
 

Notice of Public Comment on the State Fiscal Year 2025 Intended Use Plans for the 
Drinking Water State Revolving Fund and the Clean Water State Revolving Fund 
Loan Programs 

Notice is given that the Indiana Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) and 
Clean Water State Revolving Fund (CWSRF) Loan Programs have developed draft 
Intended Use Plans (IUPs) for the State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2025.  The IUPs detail the 
uses, goals, and objectives of the SRF Loan Programs pursuant to Section 1452 of the 
Safe Drinking Water Act and Section 216 of the Clean Water Act. 

Notice is given that interested parties are invited to review the IUPs and provide 
comments to the DWSRF and CWSRF Loan Programs.  Comments will be collected for 
a three-week period, ending October 1, 2024. 

The IUPs are available at www.srf.in.gov and upon request.   

Comments on the DWSRF and CWSRF draft IUPs may be directed to: 

Amy Henninger 
SRF Compliance Officer 
100 N. Senate Ave., IGCN, Rm. 1275 
Indianapolis, IN  46204 
 
(317) 232-6566 
 
ahenning@ifa.in.gov 
 

To receive updates when notices are posted, please subscribe to the IFA-SRF Newsletter 
mailing list here. 


